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Welcome to the March 2012 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information on 
community events, renewable energy success, and more.

CPUC Participates in Women's Health Forum

The CPUC was an exhibitor at the Women's Health Forum: Health Starts with You in 
Sunnyvale.

CPUC Joins the Fun at Winter Walk

The CPUC participated in the Fifth Annual Westfield Oakridge Winter Walk 
(WOWW) and Senior Resource Fair in San Jose.

CPUC Sponsors Legislative Bills to Obtain Needed Safety and Enforcement 
Tools

The CPUC is sponsoring four legislative proposals designed to better ensure that 
the CPUC is able to proactively address safety concerns by expanding and
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expediting its enforcement authority.

Renewable Energy Report Highlights Program's Success

In 2011 the state's renewable energy efforts resulted in the greatest increase in 
renewable generation since the beginning of the program.

Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility 
complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570.
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